
 
 
 

November 13, 2020 

To: Residents, families and friends at TLC-Selma 

Re: Visitation 

 

We are making a change to our testing requirements for “Essential Caregivers” for visitation.   

 

• Previously, the policy was to require a negative PCR or Antigen COVID 19 test result performed 
no more than 14 days before the FIRST visit.   

• The new requirement is for a negative PCR or Antigen COVID 19 test result performed no more 
than 14 days before ANY visit.   
 

We are sorry if this is an inconvenience, but our ultimate goal is to keep your loved ones and or staff 
safe. 

 

Thanks for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

 

Myrna Robinson, Administrator 

(210) 663-0410   


